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21% September, 2022

Dear Principal,

To further strengthen the connection between schools, and to encourage Shungtakians to
contribute to the community they belong to, our school organizes a number of fun activities and
learning experiences every year for primary school students to take part in. Below is the list of

programmes we plan to organize in the 2022/23 academic year:

Target Participants
September — N b ‘All Write Now!’: English Writi
eptem ovember rite Now nglis riting PS and P6 students
2022 Competition
October — December

2002 Chinese Debating Training and Competition | P4 to P6 students

Hong Kong Primary Schools Mathematics
12 November 2022 Ability Competition P5 and P6 students
(co-organized with UNESCO Hong Kong)

STChallenge P6 students
26 November 2022
P6 students and
Information Day .
their parents
February — March 2022 Primary 6 Oral Groups P6 students

On top of the above activities, we can also offer judging service where we assign one of our
experienced English teachers to involve in your internal competition as a guest judge. We believe
this would bring in more perspectives to your competitions and would benefit your students from
the additional comments. Last but not least, we can arrange a school talk for your students and their
parents to help them understand more about Shung Tak or studying in an EMI secondary school in

general.

If your school is interested in any of the above services or if you would like to initiate further
collaboration projects, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Aubrey Kwan, Head of
Communications & Public Relations, at 2476 4263.

Yours sincerely,

Th
( /é/m (,ff Ve
Dr. Cecilia Tang

Principal
Shung Tak Catholic English College



